
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
TO:	 	 All	Residents	of	Stone	Creek	Canyon	
	
DATE:		 November	25,	2018	
	
RE:	 	 Pet	Waste	
	
	
Dear	Resident	of	Stone	Creek	Canyon:	
	
The	Board	of	Directors	from	Stone	Creek	Canyon	have	received	multiple	complaints	
over	the	last	few	months	from	owners	concerns	and	frustrations	regarding	pet	
owners	not	properly	picking	up	their	pet	waste.	
	
Please	keep	in	mind	there	is	ZERO	tolerance	for	this.		Effective	immediately	any	
homeowner	that	is	caught	not	picking	up	after	their	pet	will	incur	a	$250.00	fine	for	
each	occurrence,	up	to	the	maximum	monthly	fine	assessment	of	$500.00.	
	
We	appreciate	your	assistance	and	understanding	regarding	the	pet	waste	issue;	
and	look	forward	to	immediate	remedies	by	those	continuing	to	not	pick	up	their	
pets.	
	
	

	


